
 
 

 

Missouri Senior Citizens May Be Eligible for  

Property Tax Relief as New Law Takes Effect  
 

JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. – After the 2024 passage of Senate Bill 756, Missouri seniors may be 

eligible for a property tax credit to reduce their property tax liability.  

 

To qualify for the tax credit, applicants must meet the following criteria: 

 

• Be a Missouri resident. 

• Be 62 years of age or older. 

• Be the property owner or have a legal or equitable interest in the home. 

• Be liable for the payment of real property taxes on the home. 

• Occupy the property as their primary residence. 

• Have no delinquent taxes. 

 

To apply, contact your County Assessor’s Office to confirm if they have implemented the tax credit 

and to obtain the list of required documents for proving eligibility.  

 

The deadline for the initial application is December 31, 2024. Applicants will be notified by mail or 

email if their application is approved. 

 

For more information, please visit the Missouri Department of Revenue website at 

https://dor.mo.gov/taxation/individual/tax-types/property-tax-credit/. 

 

Representative Jon Patterson, a Republican, represents District 30, which includes parts of Lee’s 

Summit. He was elected to his first two-year term in November of 2018. Rep. Patterson currently 

serves as Majority Floor Leader. For more information, please contact Rep. Patterson’s office at 573-

751-0907 or via email at Jonathan.Patterson@House.Mo.Gov. 
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